
St. Thomas’ Anglican Church in Belleville, Ontario is searching for a Director of Music. Our current 

programme has included solfege training, a Choral Academy, Senior and Junior Choirs, a cherub choir for 

younger children and a very popular Music Series focusing on Young Canadian Classical Artists. We are, 

however, open to new ideas and change, rooted within the Anglican tradition.  

We welcome applicants with the following: interpersonal and communication skills; a demonstrated 

ability as an organist and choir director including recitals; openness to a variety of musical styles, and 

strong leadership. You will work collaboratively with the rector and others involved in worship planning, 

being respectful of the diversity of the congregation. Salary, commensurate with qualifications and 

experience, is based on an average 20 hour work week, which is inclusive of professional development. 

Additional income options are possible and well-supported.  

A full job description can be obtained by contacting the church office by phone at 613-962-3636 or by 

email at office@stthomasbelleville.ca. Additionally, a description of our Gabriel Kney organ, is available 

on our website www.stthomasbelleville.ca, under the Music tab.  

Deadline for receipt of applications at office@stthomasbelleville.ca is Friday, November 15, 2019. 
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